
August 23, 2018 

Dear Lakeview Families: 

Late in the afternoon on Aug 224, paint peelings in the town hall were identified 

as possibly containing lead. As a precaution, we will temporarily move all 

Lakeview classrooms and activities based in the town hall to the upper building 

until the concern has been resolved. 

Grades 4, 5, and 6 will be temporarily relocated to the gym. Art and music will 

also have to be relocated to the upper building. 

We help students adjust to this unexpected development on Monday, August 27. 

The safety of students and faculty is our highest priority. If you have concerns 

about whether your child has been affected, we encourage you to have your child 

tested by his or her pediatrician. 

Please contact the school if you need assistance. We apologize for this 

inconvenience and hope the issue can be resolved as quickly as possible. 

Sincerely, ‘ 

¢ 

Dr. Eric Erwin, Principal, 

Lakeview Union School


